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BRONX DISTRICT ATTORNEY’S OFFICE COLLECTS 350 DRESSES 

FOR BRONX HIGH SCHOOL GIRLS TO WEAR TO PROM 
Donations Came from BXDA Staff and the Bronx Community 

  
Bronx District Attorney Darcel D. Clark today announced that 350 formal dresses, dozens 

of fancy shoes, handbags, and other accessories have been collected in the Office’s Prom Dress 
drive in partnership with Bronx Fashion Week. 

  
“I just want to thank my staff, and the people in the Bronx community who donated formal 

wear that will help seniors at Bronx high schools to look their fashionable best on their big night. 
Graduating high school is a huge accomplishment that needs to be celebrated, and these dresses 
will help those who can’t afford to buy one celebrate in style. Thanks to my Community Affairs 
Unit for organizing the donation drive.” 

  
    Bronx Fashion Week will host a Prom Dress Shop in May for girls to pick out their 
dresses. 
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